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I oppose any part of SB 1537 that reduces any protection of our land use and 

diminishes protection of open spaces, buffer & green areas and controlled growth 

boundaries . I specifically request the UGB expansion provision in SB 1537 be 

removed. Our quality of life in Oregon, dependent so much on controlled growth and 

the protection against sprawl by safeguarding green spaces, buffer zones, farm land 

and natural resource areas, such as forests, lakes & other waterways, and coastlines 

and their proximities needs to be safeguarded. That is a priority.  


